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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 1:05 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Rooftop at Kimball

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kyra <kyra1017@aol.com> 
Date: March 24, 2017 at 10:14:55 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Rooftop at Kimball 

What part of a rooftop bar that faces Old Town, instead of facing Main Street is historical. 
 
What is this town becoming….LA party scene???? 
 

Most homes in Old Town do not have air 
conditioning, that means we keep our 
windows open all night…..this is not right 
and will only open Pandora’s box to 
everyone wanting one, and then the homes 
will want them. 

 
PLEASE DO NOT DO THIS TO OUR TOWN…ENOUGH IS ENOUGH….the patio venue on 
the corner will be enough to attract small group functions and would provide a bit of a buffer. 
 

The sounds carry like an amphitheater 
from Main Street. 
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PLEASE PEOPLE LIVE IN 
OLD TOWN…we thought you 
wanted more full time residents 
in Old Town as opposed to 
renters…this will certainly 
discourage full time residents. 

 

please care about our town…. 

 

Kyra Parkhurst 

1058 Empire Ave 


